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Towngas Shows Its Care Towards The Community Amid The Epidemic 

Through Donation of 100,000 Rice Dumplings To Grassroots 

 

(1 June 2022) With the Dragon Boat Festival coming soon, Towngas once again 

launched the “Rice Dumplings for the Community” campaign this year. 

Although the epidemic has made it difficult to get together for festive activities, 

our desire to send greetings and care to the grassroots community has never 

ceased.  This year, Towngas has again prepared over 100,000 rice dumplings and 

joined hands with various social welfare organisations to give away the 

dumplings to those in need, so that they can also enjoy the traditional festive 

season celebration. 

We gave the rice dumplings to elderly singletons and doubletons, grassroots 

families, and disadvantaged groups such as the physically or mentally disabled 

and the visually impaired, who are also the most in need of care and support 

during the epidemic.  Our Towngas Volunteer Service Team also paid special 

visits to families with elderly singletons or doubletons.  In addition to delivering 

our festive greetings to them, the Team also learned about their cooking habits 

and reminded them of the safety precautions for using gas cookers, so that they 

can live in comfort and safety. 

Apart from fulfilling its corporate social responsibility, Towngas is also 

committed to promoting healthy eating and environmental protection.  Our rice 

dumplings are stuffed with nutritious plant-based fillings such as green beans, 

red beans, and chestnuts to ensure that everyone can have a happy and healthy 

diet. 

First introduced in 2000, our “Rice Dumplings for the Community” campaign is 

now in its 22nd year.  Over the years, Towngas has sent more than 4.24 million 

rice dumplings to people in need from all walks of life, and our care and support 

will continue to be passed on. 
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Press Photos  
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The Towngas Volunteer Service Team recently visited elderly people who had 

to go out less due to the epidemic, and delivered the rice dumplings as a token 

of goodwill. 
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Towngas gave away rice dumplings to different people in need and wished them 

well for the festive season. 

 

 

 

 

For media enquiries, please contact: 

The Hong Kong and China Gas Company Limited 

Mr Danny Fung 

Assistant General Manager – Corporate Affairs 
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